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This weekend, Bru de la Dueña, Noa Ferrer and Aura Serra attended the first Gathering of
Balearic Children's and Youth Participatory Councils, together with Vanessa Parellada, youth
affairs councillor, and Carlos Calzado, director of the Casal de Joves.

  

Councillor Parellada described the encounter at the Eivissa Palau de Congressos as "very
enriching", saying, "It was the perfect place to share experiences and encourage young people
to participate in decision-making on issues that affect them." Municipal department heads and
politicians seized the opportunity to note proposals put forward by the youth. Among the
principal concerns raised at the event were equality and youth mental health.
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